The Marsha Fuerst

SCHOOL

of NURSING

August 12, 2025

Dear Communities of Interest,

We hope that this letter finds you well. We are sending this notification to inform you that the
on-site evaluation of the RN-BSN program by the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education
(CCNE) is scheduled for November 5, 2025. The date is approaching quickly and we would like
to extend the opportunity for you to submit your feedback on the program.

In the CCNE accreditation process, there is opportunity for program constituents and other
interested parties to submit, in writing, comments regarding a program’s qualifications for
accreditation. If you are interested in submitting a third-party comment, please do so by October
15, 2025. All comments should be sent directly to the following email,
thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org. All third party comments submitted to CCNE must
be written in English, consistent with CCNE's policy on Conduct of Business in English.

We encourage you to send your comments on your experiences of the baccalaureate program
here at the Marsha Fuerst School of Nursing. The evaluators will consider your feedback during
our on-site evaluation for CCNE. Please help share all of your experiences with our future
evaluators so that we can help reach our prestigious goal of CCNE accreditation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gloria Blatti Dr. Molly Hahm

Executive Dean of Nursing Program Director of the RN-BSN Program



